JENISH YOUNG FOLKSINGERS 1288 SOUTHERN BOULEVARD BROHX 59, HEW YORK

Dear Friend,

It is now a little over a year since the Jewish Young Folksingers came into existence. In this short time we have developed into a fine singing group and have earned a favorable reputation in the community. Chiefly responsible for this success has been the validity of the social cultural program of the Jewish Young Folksingers, our magnificent conductor Bob DeCormier, and most of all the devotion of our membership.

In the past, you have expressed an active interest in our chorus. We hope you are still interested in maintaining your membership in the Jewish Young Folksingers. Membership in good standing means attending rehearsals regularly, paying dues, and participating in the fun and work of our chorus life.

In order to guarantee the success of our concerts and performances for the remainder of this season, the executive committee is trying realistically to measure our strengths and weaknesses. We hope your response to the enclosed card will indicate your desire to continue as one of the strengths of the Jewish Toung Folksingers.

Sincerly yours,

Esther Silver Chairlady Jewish Young Folksingers.

FA